
This Week @ Oak Bay Nation 
 

Week of October 19—23, 2015 

DATES OF INTEREST 

 

 

October 20 

Post-Secondary Meeting at 7:00  
 

October 21 

Choir Concert 7:00 p.m. 
 

October 22 

Study Hall  (No Block 8) 
 

October 22 

Interim Reports sent home  to  

students as needed 
 

October 23 

Professional Development Day 

(classes not in session) 
 

October 26 

Oak Bay PAC Meeting 
 

October 27 

Band Concert 7:00 p.m. 
 

October 28 

Parent Teacher Conferences 

2:00 to 7:00 p.m., big gym 
 

October 26—30 

Grad Portraits 
 

October 28 

Student Photo Order forms due  
 

October 29 

Halloween Dance 7—10 pm 
 

October 29 

Yearbook Purchase Deadline 

Student Photo Orders 

Student photo order packages and student I.D. cards were sent home with students 

who had their photos taken on  September 23.  

For parents who would like to order photo prints, follow the instructions listed in 

the “How to Order” section of the photo package. You can either order online or 

complete the paper order form and return it to the school office by Wednesday,   

October 28th.   

Need  a retake?  Your student’s personal barcode is needed for the photographer to 

process any retakes. Please have your student hand the order form to the photogra-

pher on retake day November 2.  

Parent Teacher Conferences 

Reminder that Parent Teacher Conferences are on Wednesday, October 28 

from 2:00 to 7:00 p.m. in the Competition Gym. Instructions for booking 

appointments have been emailed to parents.  There is also a link on the 

school website under “Quick Links”.  

Graduation Portrait Info 

Oak Bay students who will graduate this year have been assigned a time for their 

grad photo session and given a letter with this information. The photos will be taken 

from October 26 to 30.  Appointment times have been assigned  and if a student 

cannot make their appointment they should switch times with a friend.  There is a 

$10 sitting fee payable at the sitting. Lists showing appointment times have been 

posted outside the office and across from the black box.  

Students should bring one email address (their own or a parents) so Mountain West 

Photography can inform you when the grad photos are up on line for viewing. Stu-

dents should also insure they give the photographer a correct mailing address to 

send proof sheets to.  

If you have any questions, please call Mountain West Studios at 1-888-644-4494, 

Ext. 126 

Leadership Clothes Drive 

Oak Bay High School’s Leadership students are organizing our annual clothing 

drive, which will take place from October 26th until November 13th. If you have 

any gently used clothing that you no longer need, we ask you to please send it with 

your child to school between the dates specified.  

We will also have donation boxes placed at the following locations:  Oak Bay Recre-

ation Centre and Monterey Centre. All the clothing donated will go to the St. Vin-

cent de Paul Society. Any and all donations are greatly appreciated.                                                                     


